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Top DEP Stories 
 
FOX56: Pick Up PA Volunteers Clean Up Highway 
https://fox56.com/news/local/pick-up-pa-volunteers-clean-up-sr-29 
 
Bloomberg Law: Pennsylvania latest state to propose PFAS water regulations 
https://news.bloomberglaw.com/environment-and-energy/pennsylvania-latest-state-to-propose-pfas-
water-regulations 
 
Centre County Gazette: High rate of tick-borne disease measured in Centre County 
https://www.statecollege.com/high-rate-of-tick-borne-disease-measured-in-centre-county/ 
 
Milton Standard-Journal: Deer tick virus on the rise 
https://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article 874bda58-1083-57aa-89fb-332b58c3f57a.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Pennsylvania tick survey turns up concentrations of rare Powassan virus variety 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/pennsylvania-tick-survey-turns-up-concentrations-of-rare-powassan-
virus-variety/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Meadville Tribune: Drinking water webinar April 19 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/drinking-water-webinar-april-19/article ccf1fa7e-a958-11ec-
bde0-8ff35a4dd431.html 
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Public meeting updates cleanup of former Howe's Leather property 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/public-meeting-updates-cleanup-of-former-howes-leather-
property/article 5d4d5c12-ac6f-11ec-acc5-3b7cd629164a.html  
 
WJAC: Problem solved: Adams Township drainage ditch, flooding issues settled 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/problem-solved-adams-township-drainage-ditch-flooding-issues-settled  
 
WJAC: 'It's a big problem:' complaint filed to DEP over eroded hillside turned dumping ground 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/its-a-big-problem-complaint-filed-to-dep-over-eroded-hillside-turned-
dumping-ground 
 
WESA: DEP looks to add 40 staff to oversee water quality programs, dam safety in Pennsylvania 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2022-03-27/dep-looks-to-add-40-staff-to-oversee-water-
quality-programs-dam-safety-in-pennsylvania 
 
Allegheny Front: DEP looks to add 40 staff to oversee water programs 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/dep-looks-to-add-40-staff-to-oversee-water-programs-pennsylvania/ 
 
WESA: Sulfuric acid spills from storage tank at Shell ethane cracker plant in Beaver County 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2022-03-25/sulfuric-acid-spills-from-storage-tank-at-shell-
ethane-cracker-plant-in-beaver-county 



 
Allegheny Front: Sulfuric acid spills from storage tank at shell ethane cracker plant 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/sulfuric-acid-spills-from-storage-tank-at-shell-ethane-cracker-plant/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Pennsylvania holds public hearings on PFAS drinking water regulation 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pennsylvania-holds-public-hearings-on-pfas-drinking-water-regulation/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: 2K gallons of sulfuric acid spills at Shell Polymers plant 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/03/24/shell-polymers-sulfuric-acid.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Shell reports weekend sulfuric acid spill at cracker plant 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/2022/03/24/shell-reports-sulfuric-acid-spill-at-cracker-
plant/65346534007/ 
 
RGGI 
 
Post-Gazette: Join Regional Greenhouse Gas Initiative 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2022/03/26/join-regional-greenhouse-gas-
initiative/stories/202203260056 
 
PFAS 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Trenton-Mercer Airport expansion approved by FAA. Agency forecasts 51% 
increase in flights 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/story/news/2022/03/23/trenton-mercer-airport-gets-faa-
green-light-for-major-expansion-bucks-county-pa-nj-frontier-ewing/65346210007/ 
 
CNN: Dangerous chemicals found in food wrappers at major fast-food restaurants and grocery chains, 
report says 
https://www.cnn.com/2022/03/25/health/pfas-chemicals-fast-food-groceries-wellness/index.html  
 
Air 
 
WTAE: US Steel fined nearly $4.6 million for violations connected with Clairton Coke Works  
https://www.wtae.com/article/clairton-coke-works-us-steel-fined-nearly-dollar5-million/39531399  
 
WESA: U.S. Steel fined $4.5 million for air pollution in Clairton 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2022-03-25/u-s-steel-fined-4-5-million-for-air-pollution-in-
clairton 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: U.S. Steel criticizes, environmental groups cheer ACHD's $4.6M fines 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/03/24/us-steel-achd-fines-clairton.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Time to clean up Clairton plant 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2022/03/24/time-to-clean-up-clairton-
plant/stories/202203240018 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Monessen building to be torn down soon 



https://monvalleyindependent.com/2022/03/monessen-building-to-be-torn-down-soon/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Greensburg officials eye options to demolish parking garage used by Excela 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/greensburg-officials-eye-options-to-demolish-parking-garage-
used-by-excela/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Republicans in Harrisburg are using Ukraine to promote a climate-denialist agenda 
| Editorial 
https://www.inquirer.com/opinion/editorials/energy-prices-ukraine-gas-pennsylvania-fracking-rggi-
20220325.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Pollen season is getting longer and more intense with climate change — here’s 
what allergy sufferers can expect in the future 
https://www.inquirer.com/health/allergy-season-pollen-climate-change-latest-research-20220325.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: Forest Service seeks comment on plans to increase suppression of spongy moth 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/forest-service-seeks-comment-on-plans-to-increase-suppression-
of-spongy-moth/article 8bb91b7f-a2fb-5c2a-ab40-a79c8871f4b9.html 
 
Bradford Era: MJ2KB Trail club discuss resurfacing project, upcoming events 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/mj2kb-trail-club-discuss-resurfacing-project-upcoming-
events/article 608ed261-5788-5e27-8548-c3e1a5004113.html 
 
Bradford Era: Join PA Parks and Forests Foundation and get outdoors 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/join-pa-parks-and-forests-foundation-and-get-
outdoors/article a5ab0341-bdcb-59f0-adf8-b38dad5ad393.html 
 
Butler Eagle: Volunteers install, maintain Moraine wood duck boxes 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20220328/volunteers-install-maintain-moraine-wood-duck-boxes/ 
 
exploreVenango: Pennsylvania Great Outdoors: Allegheny River Water Trail 
https://explorevenango.com/pennsylvania-great-outdoors-allegheny-river-water-trail/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: 182 acres of farms and woods preserved off Chester County creek’ 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/land-preservation-chester-county-french-pickering-conservation-
20220323.html 
 
Lehigh Valley Live: Easton Area School Board supports plan for greenspace at Vanderveer Park 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/news/2022/03/easton-area-school-board-supports-plan-for-
greenspace-at-vanderveer-park.html 
 
Penn State News: Penn State EcoReps host “Earth Hour 2022” event 
https://www.psu.edu/news/story/penn-state-ecoreps-host-earth-hour-2022-event/  
 



Sunbury Daily Item: Officials warn of higher wildfire risk this spring 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/officials-warn-of-higher-wildfire-risk-this-spring/article d42a4e3c-
ac81-11ec-a1fd-930e0803bdac.html 
 
KDKA: 11 Counties Added To Spotted Lanternfly Quarantine  
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2022/03/25/11-counties-spotted-lanternfly-quarantine/  
 
WESA: Spotted lanternflies found in 11 additional counties, threatening Pennsylvania's forests 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2022-03-26/spotted-lanternflies-found-in-11-additional-
counties-threatening-pennsylvanias-forests 
 
Tube City Almanac: Committee work brings positive changes to state 
http://almanac.tubecityonline.com/almanac/?e=2673 
 
Post-Gazette: Riverlife to push $246.9 million plan for new parks, trails to complete 15-mile loop around 
Pittsburgh's Golden Triangle 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2022/03/27/riverlife-new-parks-strip-district-west-end-
bridge-south-side-246-8-million-golden-triangle-riverfront-trails/stories/202203250106 
 
Tribune-Review: Interns sought for Forbes State Forest conservation tasks 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/interns-sought-for-forbes-state-forest-conservation-tasks/ 
 
Daily American: Efforts are underway to create 9/11 memorial trail for hikers, bikers across the 
Northeast 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/sports/outdoors/2022/03/24/september-11-national-memorial-
trail-becomes-active-memorial-across-pa/65346333007/ 
 
Energy 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Electric vehicles in the valley:  Special report (multiple stories) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/electric-vehicles-in-the-valley/collection 5491a392-ae7e-11ec-af62-
eb0917840dc9.html  
 
WESA: Hydropower could be coming soon to locks and dams near Pittsburgh 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2022-03-21/hydropower-could-be-coming-to-locks-and-
dams-near-pittsburgh-soon 
 
Tribune-Review: Rep. Kerry Benninghoff: Pa. should take lead in hitting Russia in its budget  
https://triblive.com/opinion/rep-kerry-benninghoff-pa-should-take-lead-in-hitting-russia-in-its-budget/  
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Price on carbon will enable transition to clean energy 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-price-on-carbon-will-enable-transition-to-clean-
energy/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Business group unveils plan to boost manufacturing, energy in Pennsylvania 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/03/24/pennsylvania-business-group-planning.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Bitcoin miners want to recast themselves as eco-friendly 



https://www.post-gazette.com/business/money/2022/03/23/bitcoin-miners-environmental-impact-
crypto-mining/stories/202203230043 
 
Post-Gazette: Solar companies carve out their piece of Pennsylvania's farmland, dividing the farmers 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2022/03/28/solar-power-development-
pennsylvania-farmland-north-beaver-vesper-energy-west-land-services/stories/202203280006 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Kane Republican: DEP and PennDOT encourage everyone to “Pick Up Pennsylvania” (pg 4) 
https://kanerepublican.pressreader.com/kane-republican 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Contaminated property in West Chester has a potential buyer 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2022/03/25/contaminated-property-in-west-chester-has-a-potential-
buyer/ 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
New Castle News: PA Conventional Oil Industry, House Republicans Say Domestic Investments Needed 
To Increase Natural Gas Production 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local news/u-s-and-europe-commit-to-new-gas-deal-pa-expert-
says-domestic-investments-needed/article 6b34fe5e-a0bd-5d34-909e-466714ab2a03.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Next arriving at Amtrak’s 30th Street Station: A PGW natural gas controversy 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/energy/amtrak-30th-street-station-fossil-fuel-gas-climate-pgw-
20220324.html 
 
WBRE: Rising fuel costs causing concern for store owners and customers 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/rising-fuel-costs-causing-concern-for-store-owners-and-
customers/  
 
KDKA Radio Editorial: Gasoline Tax Holiday 
https://www.audacy.com/kdkaradio/news/local/gasoline-tax-holiday-kdka-radio-editorial 
 
Tribune-Review: Kyle Herrig: Blame greed for rising prices 
https://triblive.com/opinion/kyle-herrig-blame-greed-for-rising-prices/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Oil company greed 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-oil-company-greed/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Rice: European LNG agreement important first step 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/03/25/rice-european-lng-agreement-important-
first-step.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Appeals court denies Mountain Valley Pipeline's rehearing request 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/03/25/mountain-valley-pipeline-en-banc-
hearing.html 
 



Pittsburgh Business Times: Drillers say there are still questions overhanging Biden LNG deal with Europe 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/03/25/drillers-say-questions-still-overhang-
lng.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: PIOGA leader says U.S., region can aid Europe with energy needs 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/pioga-leader-says-u-s-region-can-aid-europe-with-energy-
needs/article 557bf5d6-ab78-11ec-9d9b-5ff86df292fb.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Letter to the editor | Worth it to build pipeline 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/readers forum/letter-to-the-editor-worth-it-to-build-
pipeline/article 88c4cd84-9efb-11ec-98cc-0324e24b93e0.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Bradford Era: Spotted lanternfly quarantine zone expanded to 45 Pa. counties 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/spotted-lanternfly-quarantine-zone-expanded-to-45-pa-
counties/article 58db54b4-dc08-5775-8d1d-addfcdff034a.html 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: 11 more counties added to Spotted Lanternfly quarantine 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/blog/11-more-counties-added-to-spotted-lanternfly-quarantine/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Eleven counties added to lanternfly quarantine zone 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/eleven-counties-added-to-lanternfly-quarantine-
zone/article e24e046c-ac5a-11ec-a261-9781bfd8c4de.html 
 
Indiana Gazette: Spotted lanternfly arrives in county 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/local/spotted-lanternfly-arrives-in-county/article 58fb4206-
7654-5991-900c-d14957c42a6a.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Spotted lanternfly invades Centre 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/03/spotted-lanternfly-invades-centre/  
 
KDKA: First Case Of New Avian Flu Strain Detected In Pennsylvania  
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2022/03/26/avian-flu-pennsylvania/  
 
WJAC: Bird flu confirmed in PA, virus detected in wild bald eagle found dead, officials say 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/bird-flu-confirmed-in-pa-virus-detected-in-wild-bald-eagle-found-dead-
officials-say  
 
Allegheny Front: An avian flu outbreak has Pennsylvania on alert 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/an-avian-flu-outbreak-has-pennsylvania-on-alert-pennsylvania/ 
 
Waste 
 
KDKA: Pa. Resources Council’s ‘Traveling Recycling Bin’ Headed To Our Area  
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2022/03/27/traveling-recycling-bin-natrona-heights/  
 
KDKA: Volunteer Groups Come Together To Clean Up Emerald View Park 



https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2022/03/26/volunteer-groups-come-together-to-clean-up-emerald-
view-park/ 
 
WPXI: Rock climbers clean up litter while rappelling down Mount Washington 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/allegheny-county/rock-climbers-clean-up-litter-while-rappelling-
down-mount-washington/PSR6LUM23RHOLKHEDODCAIWFEU/ 
 
Gazette 2.0: Commissioners contemplate new hire in response to rising garbage problem 
https://www.gazette20.com/post/commissioners-contemplate-new-hire-in-response-to-rising-garbage-
problem 
 
Gazette 2.0: Trash enforcement focus should bring tidy results 
https://www.gazette20.com/post/trash-enforcement-focus-should-bring-tidy-results 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Unity Township spring cleanup day set for April 30 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/unity-township-spring-cleanup-day-set-for-april-
30/article 4e0625c8-b7fe-5528-81ad-4432fe12c85b.html 
 
Water 
 
Pa Environment Digest: Virtual Environmental Forum April 19 - PFAS Chemical Contamination 
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2022/03/pa-lake-erie-virtual-environmental.html 
 
KDKA: Months-Long Project To Replace Water Lines In Brookline To Start Tomorrow 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2022/03/27/brookline-water-lines-project/  
 
Herald-Standard: Pa. American Water customers may taste temporary change in water 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local news/pa-american-water-customers-may-taste-
temporary-change-in-water/article 81fba174-a94d-11ec-bee8-8f8347aad035.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Bradford Era: Pa.: Avian flu detected in bald eagle in Chester County 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/pa-avian-flu-detected-in-bald-eagle-in-chester-
county/article 5b40a843-42d3-5bd5-82af-a4d6507263c0.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Camden man wants to know why a 40-foot-high dirt dump continues next to his 
home 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/camden-illegal-dump-dep-yaffa-yocco-20220325.html 
 
Pottstown Mercury: Highly pathogenic flu kills bald eagle in Chester County 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/2022/03/27/highly-pathogenic-flu-kills-bald-eagle-in-chester-county/ 
 
Penn State News: Social Justice Fair to spotlight environmental racism, justice 
https://www.psu.edu/news/brandywine/story/social-justice-fair-spotlight-environmental-racism-
justice/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: Amazon withdrawal leaves new challenge for Churchill 



https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-amazon-withdrawal-leaves-new-challenge-for-churchill/ 
 
Tribune-Review: It's official: March is snowiest since ’93; lowest high-temperature mark possible 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/snowiest-march-since-1993-gripped-region-as-record-high-
temperature-predicted/ 


